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Top Story 

  

 

 

KANSAS UNDERGRADUATE RESEARCH DAYS TO FEATURE 5 

FORT HAYS STATE STUDENTS 

02/16/22 

The 2022 Kansas Undergraduate Research Days event is set for 

March 1-3 in an online format. Undergraduate students from the 

four-year public universities in the Kansas Board of Regents 

(KBOR) – including five from Fort Hays State University – are 

working on 40 different projects.  

 
News 

   

 

STUDY OF RETAIL ACCESSIBILITY IN RURAL KANSAS GETS 

UNDERWAY 

02/17/22 

The Kansas Small Business Development Center at Fort Hays State 

University is set to conduct a study on the availability and 

accessibility of retail goods and services in northwest and north 

central Kansas. FHSU’s Docking Institute of Public Affairs will 

administer the survey for the Kansas SBDC. The Docking Institute 

will provide data collection and analysis on surveys mailed to 

randomly selected households across northwest and north central 

Kansas.  

 

FIRST FHSU SCIENCE CAFÉ OF 2022 ON TAP FEB. 28 

02/18/22 

The first edition of Fort Hays State University’s Science Café for 

the new year has been set for Monday, Feb. 28. The monthly 

presentation about science, sponsored by FHSU’s Science and 

Mathematics Education Institute (SMEI), will begin at 7 p.m. at 

The Venue in Thirsty’s Brew Pub & Grill, 2704 Vine. 
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Accomplishments   

 

IDENTIFYING AND ADDRESSING THE EVOLVING 

ACCESSIBILITY LIMITATIONS OF RURAL COMMUNITY 

COLLEGE STUDENTS 

02/17/22 

FHSU’s Online Learning Librarian Heather VanDyne recently co-

authored a book chapter focusing on the impact of Covid-19 on 

community college students in rural areas. The text, Fostering 

Student Success: Academic, Social, and Financial Initiatives is now 

available. 

 

 

 
 

FHSU INSTRUCTOR NICHOLAS LOPREIATO FEATURED 

EXPERT ON WALLETHUB WEBSITE 

02/04/22 

WalletHub, a website known for providing financial advice and free 

credit scores, featured FHSU’s own Nick LoPreiato, instructor of 

marketing, in its recent Ask the Experts section of their issue on 

Car Insurance.  
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